


 

Thanks very much to all who have prayed 
for me and “Project Homeword” 

  Hope you will share this FINAL request with your church’s prayer chain. 
 

 
 New Requests: 
           We are AFRAID that changing our main website www.homeword.ws 
to a membership website will be the end of our dream, that people will feel 
betrayed because we promised not to do this…but we had no choice…none 
at all.   The fee is very modest, $5 for one year, $20 for five years.    This 
will begin somewhere around the end of April.  Please pray for 100 churches 
to stick with us and try a membership…at least for their VBS workers…at 
least for this year?????   
 
   If it works we will be able to pay the web hosting and consultants fees for 
all our websites off the member ship fees from just this one site.  The other 
sites would remain free.  If it doesn’t work and we don’t get at least 100 
members we will have to take all five sites offline which will grieve me 
deeply as this has been the focus of my life and dreams for nearly 20 
years.  Even with the membership we are keeping all the foreign language 
coloring pages and a sampling of the other pages free.  How we pray people 
understand this 
 
My Mother Dorothy continues to struggle with dangerously high blood 
pressure.  After three years of searching the Doctors have found a medication 
that works pretty good during the day but seems to increase during the night.  
This request means a lot to me. 
 
For Myself the request is pretty much the same (except for needing another 
part time job)….grace to sleep soundly …God’s help with loneliness…two 
or three people to share our dream of making Deut 11: 19-21 a reality in 
every home in the world. 
 
For some other way to pay our expenses???  We don’t want to charge 
visitors to the site.  It is just that we have tried every other way of paying the 
bills and have run out of options.  Perhaps you could pray that if we don’t 
manage to find 100 members that God would show us some other way???? 


